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08.12.20 
 
To the parents of pupils in Year 4 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The children in year 4 have had a great day.  They managed their move to upper school well, 
behaviour was excellent. Teaching staff have commented on the positive attitude all pupils had 
to learning. 
 
School are working hard with Birmingham City Council to secure improved heating in our lower 
school building. 
 
Whilst the heating situation is being resolved pupils in year 4 will continue to be taught in upper 
school. 
 
The upper school gates open at 8.30am. Pupils in year 4 will be dismissed at 3.05pm from upper 
school. 
 
The dismissal time for year 4 pupils on Friday is 12.40pm. 
 
We will keep parents informed about the heating situation as we obtain more information from 
the local authority.  
 
Thank you for your patience and support during this more challenging time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms J Baker 
Deputy Headteacher 


